
CITY OF BUDA 
ANNEXATION 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
Buda City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 P.M., Tuesday, June 2, 2009 at 
Buda City Hall, 121 Main St., Buda, Texas to receive written and or oral comments in 
regards to the Limited Purpose Annexation of certain properties located to the east of IH 
35 north of Overpass Road and including any adjacent ROW.  The City Council will 
consider the adoption of the annexation Ordinance on Tuesday, July 7, 2009. The 
properties total approximately 0.356 acres of land.  At said time and place all such 
persons shall have the right to appear and be heard.  Of all said matters and things, all 
persons interested in the subject matter herein mentioned shall take notice. 
 
 
 
 
 


